
Congratulations to the Class of 2021 - Best wishes to the students of the Southern Lehigh Class
of 2021. We cannot wait to honor the culmination of their academic, athletic, and extracurricular
achievements alongside their families and our staff at Coca-Cola Park. We are so proud of the
young adults that they have become and cannot wait to witness the positive impact they have as
they transition into the next phase of their lives.
Baseball District XI Champions - Congratulations to the SLHS Baseball Team as they defeated
Pocono Mountain East to win the District XI 5A Championship. Thank you to each of the student
athletes for their continued effort and dedication. Thank you to Coach Miller and his staff for their
hard work. Good luck in the PIAA State Tournament!
COVID-19 Update - The regional COVID-19 case trends continue to demonstrate a dramatic
decrease in reported cases. The SLSD has not had a reported case since May 18th. We remain
optimistic that this trend will continue and that the SLSD will return to as normal of a school year
in the fall as is possible. 

2021-2022 Instructional Model - As a reminder, the following Instructional Models will be
available for the 2021-2022 School Year. 

5-Day Per Week In-Person Instruction
SLSD Spartan Academy Remote Instruction 

Additional information about Spartan Academy can be found via the following link. An
Open House will be held on June 7th at 7PM in coordination with staff from the
EdOptions Academy by Edmentum via Zoom. Login information;

All families interested in enrolling in the Spartan Academy for the 2021-2022 School
Year MUST complete the Registration Form by Friday June 11, 2021. 

SLSD Parents and Guardians,

Listed below are several updates; 

     

        Zoom Link - https://slsd.zoom.us/j/92991231164         Zoom Password - 354608

 

June 4, 2021

https://www.slsd.org/Page/13354
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJDv4RIrEf93r6SvuPB4LmAX7Nr9D1IZ-EKYZvb1-6EFYEJw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJDv4RIrEf93r6SvuPB4LmAX7Nr9D1IZ-EKYZvb1-6EFYEJw/viewform
https://slsd.zoom.us/j/92991231164
https://slsd.zoom.us/j/92991231164


 SLSD COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic Dose #2 - REMINDER, the 2nd Dose COVID-19 Vaccine
Clinic will be held on Saturday, June 5 from 8:15 AM to 1:00 PM at Southern Lehigh Middle
School. Families should arrive at the SAME TIME that they received their first dose. More
information including a digital copy of the consent form can be found on the SLSD COVID-19
Vaccine Page.

As we move to the final days of the 2020-2021 school year, I must once again express my sincere
gratitude to all of the students, staff, and families of the Southern Lehigh School District for all of your
support throughout this challenging school year.

Kathleen Evison 
Superintendent

https://www.slsd.org/Page/13352
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13352

